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From: Chris Vecchio <cvecchio2016@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 9:42 AM

To: Central Permitting

Subject: 80 Bay St, Fuquay Varina - Firenze Remodeling, LLC

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern,

Please remove Firenze Remodeling, LLC from any affiliation with 80 Bay St, its applications, permit
applications and anything else attached to 80 Bay St. Firenze Remodeling is no longer a part of this project,
effective immediately

Thanks,

Chris Vecchio
Member Manager
Firenze Remodeling, LLC

P.S. I'm not sure if I need to specify but Chris Vecchio is also no longer associated in any way with the
project. If needed, please remove my name as well.



